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Subject: 
Establish No Parking Any Time Both Sides of Street on Walden Circle from 40 feet north of the south property line 
of 3028 Walden Circle to 30 feet south of the north property line of 3031 Walden Circle.  Two signs will be 
installed in the island to demarcate this zone. 
 

Details: 
This referral was made by Public Works and endorsed by Ald. Boyle.  This item was derived from a field 
review of the parking issues on Walden Circle by engineering and fire department staff.  It was concluded that 
a shorter, revised No Parking zone can be installed in such a way that, we feel, will be better received by the 
residents on Walden Circle.  See ID#16-1656 for more background information on the previous parking zone. 
 
The Buildings & Grounds committee voted to approve this item ID#17-0012, 3 aye, 1 nay. 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Discuss whether to approve this request. 
 

 

Financial Remarks  

The cost of installing these no parking signs will be about $200 total and would be covered by the 2017 B&G Sign 
Budget (3310.54140).   

 

Executive Action: 
 If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
 The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their January 16, 2017 meeting.  Vote was not 
unanimous.  This item will be under the B&G report for the February 7, 2016 Common Council meeting. 

 


